
LCFS Volunteer Turns Author
Congratulations to our Sharing Place volunteer

Stan Peterson on publishing a novel!

Stan volunteers with us every Tuesday. He is now an 
author after writing a book entitled 'Who Are You?' 
which was published last year.  This is a story of a 
nine-year journey during his wife's illness with 
Alzheimer’s. Support Stan by reading his book!

This week we would like to take a moment to 
give you a brief update on how our Sharing 
Place Food Pantry is doing. 

As we make progress through this pandemic, the 
Sharing Place is continuing their modified in-
person shopping experience for families in the 
main lobby area.  Clients are able to pick up pre-
packaged pantry staple food items as well as 
make their own selections from available 
produce, dairy, and meat. The Sharing Place is 
continuing to look for opportunities to enhance 
the distribution method until it is safe to return 
to full in-person shopping.

“We want to thank Bri Farrow and Bri Whitehead 
for their help the last six months as temporary 
workers provided by Gleaner's through a grant 
they received from the United Way of Central 
Indiana.  Bri and Bri filled an important gap 
during a time when we needed help due to many 
of our volunteers stepping away during the 
pandemic.  They assisted us during days/hours 
when we were open to serve families, picked up 
donations from grocery stores, sorted through 
and shelved incoming donations, and more,“ said 
Kathy Dalla Costa.

The Sharing Place is continuing to offer a variety 
of volunteer opportunities both on and off site. 
Those interested should visit: 
https://lutheranfamily.galaxydigital.com/

Looking to help fight food insecurity? Please 
visit our website to make a donation today:
https://www.lutheranfamily.org/how-to-
help/donate.html

Dear Friends and Supporters,


